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Claire Kayton, Principal

Dear Families,

As we near the end of the school year, we have a lot to celebrate and
a lot of fun coming our way!  

First, WOW! Our students and teachers knocked it out of the park
with spring testing. It has been fun to see the academic growth
across all grade levels—what an awesome way to finish strong!

We hope you’ve enjoyed our first One School, One Book experience!
It has been fun to hear students chatting about the story with their
peers. To celebrate the journey, we’ll be watching the movie next
week!

Pre-K Graduation is Thursday, May 16th. We are so excited to
celebrate our youngest learners as they get ready to take their next
big step into Kindergarten!

Track & Field Day is May 19th. Please send a sack lunch with your
child, and if your schedule allows, we’d love for you to join us at the
track. 

Thank you for your  support throughout the year. We are grateful for
our amazing Boone Central families—your partnership makes all the
difference!

Wishing you a relaxing and safe summer. We look forward to
welcoming everyone back in August!

Claire Kayton, Elementary Principal 



May 7th: Late Start- PLC

 (9:10AM Start)

May 8th: 4  Grade Wax Museum 2:15-3:30th

Preschool Round Up 4:30-6:30

May 9th: Kindergarten Field Trip

2  Grade Science Fair 2:30-3:15nd

Senior Walk Through

May 12th: School Board Meeting 6:30am

All Library Books Due

May 13th: 4  Grade Field Tripth

May 14th:  Late Start- PLC

 (9:10AM Start)

One School One Book Movie

May 15th: PK Park Day

May 16th: Preschool Graduation 10:00

PINK DAY

3  Grade Field Triprd

May 19th: Track & Field Day

May 20th: Park Day

May 21st: LAST DAY OF SCHOOl 1:00 Dismissal

Rockin’ Rally

MAY BCE EVENT CALENDAR



Cheers to a Healthy Summer!

>Schedule wellness visits, dental visits & eye doctor checkups
>Catch up on sleep

>Focus on nutrition and healthy eating
>Read, read, read

>Find educational activities like visiting to zoo, children's museum or attending a
day camp

>Stay safe by wearing helmets, sunscreen, bug spray
>Take swimming lessons

Enjoy a wonderful break!

NURSE'S CORNER

School Day: 8:00AM-3:30PM
*7:30AM High School doors open for students eating breakfast
*7:40Am Students may enter the playground for morning fitness

*7:50AM Preschool Students May Begin Meeting Their Teacher at the Elementary front doors
*8:10AM Students will be marked tardy 

PLC Late Start: 9:10AM-3:30PM
*Every Wednesday during the school year

*8:30AM High School doors open for students eating breakfast
*8:45AM Playground is open for students to participate in Morning Fitness

PTO WANTS YOU TO KNOW
Boone Central Elementary Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)

*PTO Gear Shop Is Open! Deadline: May 20, 2025 CLICK HERE TO SHOP

*Continue to collect and scan box tops throughout the summer!

*Keep an eye on the Remind App for upcoming Volunteer Opportunties 
throughout the summer!

*No May PTO Meeting. Meetings will resume in August! 

https://bcelempto.itemorder.com/shop/home/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR6c4UgZTprA3KgyAPXBQmRAa8szm-nrKL7xcDpcJd0LYtteGBRVyvr_rj4Wrg_aem_8lnxNi-MZfuigdndI34aTw
https://bcelempto.itemorder.com/shop/home/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR6c4UgZTprA3KgyAPXBQmRAa8szm-nrKL7xcDpcJd0LYtteGBRVyvr_rj4Wrg_aem_8lnxNi-MZfuigdndI34aTw



